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Kyle Holland

From: Anthony quirini <anthonyaq@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 16, 2023 6:49 AM
To: Kyle Holland
Subject: Board of Adjustment - Carroll College Lights - Opposition

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
I am sending this email in opposition of the variance Caroll College is seeking to install new 110ft stadium 
lights. The height is inappropriate and will lead to light pollution for the neighborhood and entire Helena 
Valley. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Tony Quirini 
Helena 

 You don't often get email from anthonyaq@hotmail.com. Learn why this is important  


